
 

 

 

 

 
 

Mr Jeremy Aston 

Lead Member for Examining Panel  

C/O River Humber Gas Pipeline Case Team 

The Planning Inspectorate 

3/8 Eagle Wing  

Temple Quay House  

2, The Square 

Bristol, BS1 6PN  
[Sent by e-mail] 

12th October 2015 

 

Dear Mr Aston, 

 

Application by National Grid Gas plc for an Order granting 

Development Consent for the River Humber Replacement Project 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Examining Authority’s 

first round of written questions and make further submissions relating to 

the River Humber Replacement Project. 

 

Summary of relevant representations 

 
Anglian Water has previously submitted representations relating to the Draft 
Development Consent Order (DCO) dated 26th June 2015. The following is 

a summary of the representations previously submitted: 

Anglian Water is in principle supportive of this development. 

There are a number of assets that may be affected by the proposed route of 

the gas pipeline and associated works. Anglian Water would require the 
standard protected easement widths for these assets and for any requests 
for alteration or removal to be conducted in accordance with the Water 

Industry Act 1991.  

We have requested specific protective provisions for the protection of 

Anglian Water. These protective provisions are in addition to those included 

in Schedule 10, Part 1 of the Draft DCO. 
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